
PLAYGROUND 

STUDENTS  

The town would like to thank the stu-

dents that were hired for the summer 

and wish them the best for the up-

coming school year. They have been 

doing a fantastic job! 

Town of  Reidville 

Monthly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of Council 
 

Mayor: Roger Barrett 
 

Deputy Mayor:: 

David Reid 

 
Councilors: 
Clifford Reid 
Russell  Reid 
Gerald Rumbolt 
 

Staff:  
 

Town Clerk/Manager: 
Connie Reid 
 

Assistant Town Clerk:  
Lisa Pearce 
 
Maintenance/Animal 

Control Officer: Wayne 

Stuckless 
 
Part time Maintenance: 

Jason Reid 
 

E-mail  
townofreidville@nf.aibn.com    

Phone: 709-635-5232 
Fax: 709-635-4498  

 

Web Page: 
http://reidville‑nl.ca 

 

Web Master:  Cliff Reid 
 

STAT  HOLIDAY 

 
The Reidville Council and Staff would 

like to wish everyone a Safe and 

Happy Labor Day!! 

 
Labor Day is about more than a well-

deserved day off. It is a time to cele-

brate the important contributions 

working people make to our econ-

omy. It is also a good time to reflect 

on what is needed to improve the 

economic and social well-being for all 

workers. 

 
The office will be closed on Monday, 

September 7th in observance of Labor 

Day. Sorry for any inconvenience this 

may cause.  

HORSE DROPPINGS 

It is summer and a time for walking 

and enjoying nature. Council would 

like owners of horses to please pay 

extra care when walking their beauti-

ful animals. Some residents have no-

ticed horse droppings in the middle of 

the road and on the sides of the 

roads. Please clean up behind your 

animal to ensure our town remains a 

pleasant place to stroll. Thank you to 

the horse owners who have already 

been diligent in this matter. 

AUGUST 2020 

Reminder for those speeding through 

town, we have a 50-km/hr speed 

zone. We will be asking the RCMP to 

make more frequent visits to the area. 

SPEEDING 

http://reidvillenl.ca


 

Town of Reidville 

  

Our Facebook page is the best way 

to be kept updated on daily an-

nouncements affecting the town and 

it’s residents. Any new links concern-

ing the Covid 19 pandemic will be 

posted there as well. If you do not 

have a Facebook account call the of-

fice so we can come up with another 

way to keep you updated. Thanks! 

The town of Reidville council and 
staff would like to send out Birth-

day and Anniversary greeting to 
anyone celebrating this month!!!! 
We hope you have a fantastic day 

with well wishes for many more!!!! 
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Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
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Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
Kerry Anstey, Treasurer 
Paul Reid 
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Owen Pittman 
Jason Jones 
Dean Pittman 
Sean O’Brien 
Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 
Tony Hutchings 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

COMMUNITY HALL 

GREETINGS 

PROPERTY/WRECKS 

 
The town would like to advise resi-

dents that wrecked vehicles have to 

be tarped or removed. Council 

would like for residents to make a 
special effort to keep our town clean 

from such debris. Council is offering 

residents an opportunity to register 

their wrecks with the council office 

for removal. 

 
If you have old tires that you want to 

dispose of, they can be dropped at 

any of the Garages in town. 

 
Our town has always been noted as a 

beautiful, clean town….please do 

your part to ensure we remain this 

way. 

FOUND 

 Drink cold drinks and eat smaller cold meals such as salads and fruit. 

 Wear light colored, loose fitting clothes made from natural fibers like cotton. 

 Stay out of the sun. 

 If you must go outside, apply sunscreen, wear a hat. 

 Plan your day around the heat – avoid being outdoors between 11am and 5pm. 

 Put wet towels or cool packs on your arms or neck or put your feet in cool water. 

 Take cool showers or baths. 

Health tips for hot weather 

 

The Community Hall is now avail-

able for rental for activities that fall 

under the Provincial Health regula-

tions. Due to Covid-19 there are 

new rules and regulations affecting 
rentals. Please contact the town 

office for additional information.  

 
We will be starting up some events 

again in September. The Knitting 

Group, Zumba and Yoga are a few 

of the events that are being consid-

ered. If you would like to see other 

events added  that may work with 

the Provincial Health regulation 

guidelines please call the office. 

There are a few items that have 
been dropped off at the town office. 

Hats, sweater, hoodie, keys, sun-
glasses, watch etc. If you are miss-
ing any of these items please check 

with us. 


